
Hello, Zebulon Elementary Families, 

This is Principal Newkirk with the update for the week of October 20, 2023 

  

PTA Message 

The PTA would like to remind parents/guardians to join the PTA via Givebacks (formerly 
Memberhub).  There will also be an opportunity to do so at the Fall Festival.  Please 
visit the website and review the calendar for upcoming events.  You can also shop for 
spirit wear on the site.  
 
 
 
Campus Beautification 
Our campus beautification is  scheduled for Saturday, October 21st, beginning at 1 pm.  We will 
be spreading mulch, pulling weeds, and picking up trash.  Bring your shovels and work gloves.   
 
 
Fall Festival 
The Fall Festival is Friday October 27 from 6:00 – 8:00 PM. Bring the whole family for 
an evening of fun and games. Food trucks will be onsite to provide an evening meal.  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Yours, 



David Newkirk, Principal 

 

October 27  Fall Festival 6-8 PM 

October 30  Quarter 2 Electives Begin 

October 31  End of Quarter 1 

November 1  Teacher Workday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


